

August 2023

Dear Friends,

Welcome to Kindergarten! Our names are Mrs. Malley and Mrs. Navatta. We are so excited to be your teachers and we can't wait to meet you! You are invited to visit our classroom with your parents on Thursday, August 24th between 10:00 - 11:00. Don't worry if you can't make it that day, we'll see you on the first day of school.

We'd like to tell you a little bit about ourselves:

Mrs. Malley – I love school! I like to garden, read, color and do puzzles. I love to go for walks. My favorite color is green. I don't have any pets, but I really like dogs. I have one son and I love to spend time with my family.

Mrs. Navatta – I love gardening, drawing and cooking. I enjoy going to the beach and love watching the leaves turn colors in the fall. My favorite color is green. I have two sons and two dogs named Lulu and Duke.

We can't wait to learn about the things you like.

We are going to have a lot of fun and learn lots of new things together. We will paint, color, sing, read, write, do science experiments and play math games together. We can't wait to meet you and start our school year together. We hope you and your family enjoy the rest of the summer. We'll see you soon!

Your Friends,

Mrs. Malley and Mrs. Navatta